Lakeview Elementary School’s Read-a-Thon and Family Literacy Day

Friday February 2, 2018

To celebrate our love of literacy and reading, everyone at Lakeview Elementary will be reading for approximately 45 minutes on this
day. Lakeview Parents and Families are invited to join us. All funds raised from our Read-a-thon will go towards literacy initiatives
in our school. This year anyone who DONATES $20.00 or greater through School Cash Online will be issued a tax receipt.

What is a read-a- thon? Everyone participates! All students will be given a pledge form. Students pledge to read
for a given amount of time. Students are encouraged to collect pledge donations from their family, friends and
relatives.

**All pledge forms (whether used or not) must be signed by a parent and returned to the classroom ONLY ON
Friday February 2, 2018. This pledge form is your ticket into the Read-a-Thon.

There will be lots of DRAW PRIZES for pledges. The class who fundraises the most wins a Pizza Party. There will also be Prizes for top
primary and intermediate student fundraiser. Most importantly, we are celebrating our appreciation and love of reading together as
a community.

When: Friday February 2, 2018 Where: Lakeview Elementary School Gym
Time: 9:15-10:00 -Divisions 5,6, 11 & 12

9:45-10:30 -Divisions 2, 4,9 & 10

11:00-11:45 —Divisions 1,3,7 & 8

e Students will join together with their parents and teachers in the gym. This session is usually louder, as we
encourage shared reading.

e Remember to wear your PYJAMAS on this day and to bring your stuffed animals to make their reading
area comfortable and fun.

e Bring enough reading material for the 45 minutes.

Thank you in advance for your support. We look forward to seeing you there!







